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Jamie Donaldson

From: Laurel Christian

Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 11:12 AM

To: Jamie Donaldson

Cc: Matthew Olney

Subject: DS Comment: 3310 Crawford Street SE - 24-105269-PLN

Hi Jamie,  

 

Development Services will not be providing a memo on this project ; however, we have the following comment: 

 

System Development Charges: An increase in the number of dwelling units permi�ed within the development 

will require payment of addi"onal System Development Charges (SDCs) in accordance with SRC Chapter 41. At 

"me of Building Permit Review, SDCs will be collected for the addi"onal dwelling units.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Laurel Chris�an 

Infrastructure Planner II 
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